
Learn about Flooding in Southbridge 
and What is Being Done About It

Flooding, climate change, and sea level rise are all critical 
issues for South Wilmington.  Councilwoman Hanifa G. N. 
Shabazz, city and state officials, and scientists will discuss 
climate change, recommended actions, and your concerns.

Join us for this informative meeting.

Tuesday, September 24
7 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

Elbert-Palmer Elementary 
School

1210 Lobdell Street, 
Wilmington

Childcare will be provided.

SOSDelaware.org

Delaware Sea Level Rise Awareness Week
SEPT 14-22

Moderated by
Lauren Wilson

Former 
Action News 
Wilmington 

Reporter
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